Robin Class Newsletter Term 1

Welcome to Robin Class, | hope everyone has had a lovely
summer holiday, we are excited to have you all back in
school.

Our topic for this first term is going to be ‘All about me’. As a
class we will be exploring all about ourselves and finding out
interesting things about each other as well as settling into our
new classroom environment.

It would be really lovely if you could send in some
photographs of family members so that we can use these throughout our
topic.

This year | will be introducing proud clouds to the classroom. It would be really
lovely if at least once term families could fill out one proud cloud about your
child. Something that they have done recently that has made you or them
proud. We will then create a lovely display in the classroom of all the positive
things that the pupils have done/achieved.

Please remember sun cream and sun hats ©

Can | please ask that all pupils bring in a pair of spare clothes into school just in
case we get messy, this is something we enjoy to do in Robin Class.

As the weather starts to turn | will also be asking for a pair of wellies to come
into school just in case we go outside to the sensory garden or playground
which can get very muddy.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to email me
Kelly.howells@nexusschool.org.uk
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